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Maths 
This week we have been looking at addition 

and subtraction problems. The children have 

been learning about equal calculations e.g. 23 

+ 7 = 34 – 4 

We have also been finding missing numbers 

within these calculations e.g. 34 - __ = 23 + 7 

 

Home learning opportunity:  

We will be learning about shapes in the next 

few weeks.  

Perhaps your children could go on a shape 

hunt around the house, garden or 

neighbourhood. What 2D or 3D shapes can 

they find. This will help them label shapes next 

week. 

English 
This week we have continued writing a 

story using the book Lima’s red hot chilli. 

We changed the story to make it our own 

by changing Lima to our very character 

that we designed a couple of weeks ago. 

The children have been looking at what 

makes a story successful and thinking 

about the different parts of the story using 

the story mountain. This week we finished 

our stories with a solution and an ending.  

Dates 
Mon 4th Dec – SEN Café 8:30-9:30 

Tuesday 12th Dec- KS1 Xmas Performance 

(AM) 

Thursday 14th Dec- KS1 Xmas Performance 

(PM) 

Thursday 14th Dec- FOSSA DISCO- tickets 

available at the office        

Monday 18th Dec – Christingle service in 

morning (volunteers needed) 

Phonics 
We have moved onto recapping Year 1 Spelling 

rules. This week we have been looking at adding 

the suffix ed to a root word where there is no 

change needed. For example jump becomes 

jumped.  

     

Special Educational Needs Café 

On Monday 4th December 8:30 – 9:30 we 

are hosting a SEN Café for parents and 

carers to introduce a new School and 

Community Hub for parents and schools to 

access support for their children.  

We will also be looking closer at the services 

available through Just One Number.  

Also, it is a great chance to speak to other 

parents who may be having similar worries 

about their children’s development and 

gain ideas on how to support your child. 

Christingle 

We will be walking over to St. Mary and St. Margaret’s Church on Monday 18th December in 

the morning with Year 1 and Year 2 for a Christingle Service. If you would like to volunteer to 

join us, please let your class teacher know.  

Donations 

It will soon be that time of year where 

we’re sure children will be receiving lots of 

lovely new toys. If you were to have a sort 

out and find any toys you don’t need any 

more, please be aware we will always 

appreciate any donations particularly toys, 

games and books.  


